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Harrington Fellowship, of similar amount, to help out the 
teaching; this may not be available in and if it
is available its value will be reduced.

Provision for one teaching Fellowship of $700. and 
four student assistantships at $500 each would be decidedly 
useful for the next two years; two of the latter,and perhaps 
three, could be dropped after two years if found necessary.

For a graduate school entering into serious competition 
for students, these assistantships would be of great value 
in helping to get established. It has been found necessary to inform five qualified students so far that we could give' 
them no monetary assistance here for next session, but it 
may not be too late to secure some of them and others will 
no doubt apply. There are at present nine graduate 
students registered in Geology•


